
 

 

 

City of York Council update March 2017 
 

 

Surveying for year 1 of renewal contract was carried out week commencing 17th October 

2016.  

 

 

The new venues added in 2016 have been approved by the council and are now live on 

www.disabledgo.com  

 

 

Following on from the successful work experience day in 2016, DisabledGo provided a 

second work experience day in York for people to attend in January 2017. 10 people 

attended and provided great feedback including “I really, really enjoyed the presentation 

and what you were doing.”  DisabledGo will be carrying out a work experience day later this 

year, if you would like to attend, please contact Rachel Carter at DisabledGo who will be 

able to provide more details about the day. 

 

 

DisabledGo are working closely with a gentleman for Friends of York Walls who is kindly 

providing feedback on our new City of York Walls access guides.  

 

 

The aim is to begin surveying for year 2 of the contract week commencing 29th May to add 

25 new venues and update the current York access guides. 

 

 

Please advise which venues you would like included in the DisabledGo survey for 2017. 

 

 

 

 

Any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact Rachel Carter at DisabledGo on 

01438 742810 or rachel.carter@disabledgo.com 
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